
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
We had some snow! Not a lot but enough to get excited. I think that is the last of it for the time being however 
you will have received an email regarding how and when we will inform you of any closures.  
This week has been relatively quiet (I know this is very unusual). It has been lovely, however, for the children 
to get back into more routine and concentrate on their learning. 
 
Wish List 
Everybody in the school is thrilled to be receiving and using items from their Wish list.  
Year 3 would like to say thank you for the Science and Nature Magazine subscription. They can’t wait to start 
using this! 
 
School uniform 
Please can I remind you to make sure your child is dressed appropriately for the cold weather? Boys and girls 
can wear trousers if they wish to do so. If your child is wearing wellies or snow boots for their journey to 
school, please make sure they bring school shoes to change into. 
 
SATs Meeting 
There will be a SATS meeting for year 6 parents on Tuesday 26

th
 February at 5.30 in the year 6 class room.  

 
World Book Week – 4

th
 March 

The teachers have planned an exciting week of activities during Book Week in March, based on the book 
'The Lost Words' by Robert McFarlane and Jackie Morris. Children can come to school on Friday 8

th
 March 

dressed in their PJs for a bed time story! 
 
Cake Raffle 
The Friday cake raffle is still the highlight of the week. Thank you to all the volunteers who have been baking 
cakes and selling tickets. Well done to this week’s winner, Harry in Year 3, who won this amazing masterpiece! 
 
Disco 
The PTA is hosting a Disco on Thursday 14

th
 February. Infants 5.30 – 6.30pm, Juniors 6.45 – 7.45. Tickets are £3 

each and will be available from the school office from Monday. 

Billingshurst Family Church and Cranleigh Baptist Church: 
We would like to welcome both Craig from Billingshurst Family Church and Andy from Cranleigh Baptist Church 
to our school community. Both will be leading some of our Wednesday assemblies over the next 2 terms. It is 
always lovely to welcome new faces into our school and we are hopeful that these new branches of 
community links will allow our children and families to meet more people from our surrounding area.  

Pancake Day  
On Tuesday 5

th
 March, Chartwells, our hot meal provider, will offer pancakes and chocolate sauce as a pudding 

to celebrate Shrove Tuesday. 
 

Kind regards,   
Ms Kitson    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Did you know…………….. 
 We can administer Calpol if your child needs it during the school day. We will always ring and ask your permission 
beforehand. If you think they may need some because they are a bit ‘under the weather’ (not contagious) then let us 
know at drop off time. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
General dates 
Mini Medics Year 6  -12

th
 February 

Mini Medics Year 5                  - 14
th

 February 
‘Friday’ Assembly  - 14

th
 February 2.45pm, Parents welcome 

Bikeability  - Week beginning 25
th

 February -Year 6 * change of date 
Pancake Races  - 5

th
 March 2.30pm Parents welcome 

Bedtime Story Day Book Week    - 8
th

 March Come dressed in your PJs for bedtime stories. 
Parent Consultations - 12

th
 March 3.30pm 

Parent Consultations -13
th

 March 5.00pm 
Athlete Visit  - 13

th
 March – Juniors only * change of date 

Hampton Court Palace trip - 19
th

 March – Years 5 & 6 
Class Photos  - tbc 
Come and See  - 2

nd
 April 3.30pm Parents welcome 

End of Term Assembly - 5
th

 April 2.30pm Parents welcome 
 
INSET days for this Academic Year 
Friday 15

th
 February 2019 

Monday 22
nd

 July 2019 
Tuesday 23

rd
 July 2019 

 
Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2018/19 
Monday 18

th
 February  -   Friday 22

nd
 February 2019 

Monday 8
th

 April  -   Monday 22
nd

 April 2019 
Monday 27

th
 May                    -   Friday 31

st
 May 2019 

Last day of term  -   Friday 19
th

 July 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Forest School Dates  
On your child’s Forest School day they can come to school in their Forest School clothing for the whole day, please 
ensure they are wearing long sleeved tops and trousers – even if the weather is warmer. They will also need suitable 
footwear, e.g. wellies and a rain coat. If you are able to help on Forest School dates, please see the school office. 
  
Wednesday 6

th
 February Year 5 

Wednesday 13
th

 February Year 6 
 
Year 4 date to be confirmed 
 

                           The winning house this week is: 
 

             Southlands 
                            

Congratulations to the children who received a celebration certificate. 
Young Explorers:  Flynn for Independence, Phoebe for Responsibility and Harley for Enthusiasm    
Oak Class:  Flyn for Self-belief, Jamie for Commitment and Freddy for Ambition    
Willow Class:  Dylan for Ingenuity and Annabelle for Independence and Responsibility   
Rowan Class:  Sophie for Commitment, Florrie for Kindness and Osman for Responsibility   
Sycamore Class:  Dylan for Creativity and Paige for Perseverance       
Mulberry Class:  Felicity for Perseverance and Charlie for Determination     
Chestnut Class:  Keira for Creativity and Thomas for Collaboration      
   
 
 
 
              
      


